
 
 

Port Operations Updates 
 

 

 
August 9, 2023 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
As we navigate the weather and disaster-related conditions occurring across the state, Young 
Brothers is providing the following update regarding sailing schedules and cargo acceptance for 
the remainder of the week.   
 
Sailing and Port Operations at the Port of Kahului 
The Port of Kahului is fully operational and will be accepting and delivering cargo as normal.  To 
support relief efforts in the face of the disastrous wildfires that have impacted the communities 
of Maui, we will be prioritizing the loading and discharge of medical supplies and emergency 
and utility vehicles to the port of Kahului over the next few sailings.   
 
Young Brothers will strive to ensure that bookings for gated cargo sail on the currently 
scheduled sailing date(s).  However, due to shifts in capacity for certain sailings, Young 
Brothers may re-book some cargo to the next available sailing.  As a reminder, less than 
container load cargo is moved on a space available basis and priority will be given to cargo that 
support relief efforts.   
 
Honolulu to Kawaihae sailing Thursday, August 10, 2023 – Rescheduled 
The barge to Kawaihae that was originally scheduled to arrive on Tuesday morning has now 
successfully berthed in the Port of Kawaihae and discharge operations have begun this 
morning.  Due to the delayed arrival, our regularly scheduled Thursday sailing to Kawaihae from 
Honolulu will instead leave on Friday, August 11, 2023, and arrive on Saturday, August 12, 
2023.  For customer convenience, the port of Kawaihae will have special gate hours on 
Saturday from 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. for the pick up of all cargo.  All outbound cargo from 
Kawaihae to the Port of Honolulu must be received in Kawaihae by 11:00 a.m. before the gate 
closes at 11:30 a.m.  Cargo will be available in Honolulu on Monday, August 14, 2023.   
 
For the most up-to-date information on sailing schedule changes and cargo availability, visit our 
website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com and sign up for customer notices at 
www.youngbrothershawaii.com/email-updates/ or follow us on social media 
@youngbrothershawaii/@youngbrothershi. 
 
Mahalo for your understanding and cooperation as we work together to support each other.  Our 
team members are standing by to answer any questions you may have.    
 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 


